From: Diana Scarrott [

Sent: 26 February 2018 13:11
To: Carr, Seonaid

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application 2017/7065/P

Although the deadline for commenting on application 2017/7065/P has passed, we would like you to know that the
Friends of St George’s Gardens share the concerns of residents at the entrance to the Old Dairy site about the siting
of ‘additional major plant and equipment’. It is unreasonable for this to be positioned so close to houses. A position
should be found elsewhere on the site which maximises the distance from residents on Wakefield Street and Regent
Square and from people using St George’s Gardens.

We were particularly concerned to learn that an independent acoustic assessment found flaws in the applicant’s
information about noise nuisance. For the sake of garden users as well as residents we ask that the Council insists on
acoustic insulation for this plant.

Sue Heiser

Diana Scarrott

Co-Chairs, Friends of St George’s Gardens

c/o KCBNA, 62 Marchmont Street, London WC1N 1AB



